
 
 
Hi all, Please see below our September monthly newsletter. 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
We will be open during the school holidays as normal and again merge the 2 kid classes together. So at  
530pm-630pm the Mini Roos and Joeys classes will be combined, then 630pm-7:00pm we will run a 30min 
session for those kids ONLY that compete at the JVI comps to help with some areas to improve. Then adults at 
7:00pm – 8:30pm. This will only be during the school holidays then go back to normal. Dates are below. 
 
Monday 23rd  (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Tuesday 24th (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Thursday 26th (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Monday 30th (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Tuesday 01st  (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Thursday 03rd  (School Holidays) 
5.30-6.30pm: Mini Roos & Joeys 
6:30-7:00pm (30min JVI Comp Kids) 
7.00pm-8.30pm: Adults 

Monday  07th BACK TO NORMAL 
5.00-6.00pm Mini Roos 
6.00-7.00pm Joeys 
7.00-8.30pm Adults 

Tuesday 08th  BACK TO NORMAL 
5.00-6.00pm Mini Roos 
6.00-7.00pm Joeys 
7.00-8.30pm Adults 

Thursday 10th BACK TO NORMAL 
5.00-6.00pm Mini Roos 
6.00-7.00pm Joeys 
7.00-8.30pm Adults 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
September 23rd.       Monday School Holidays start – still open 
 
November 05th      Tuesday iJudo Closed (Public Holiday – Melbourne Cup) 
 
December 1st         Sunday  Judo Vic Competition @ Broadmeadows 
December 7th         Saturday iJudo GRADNG DAY 
December 14th       Saturday  iJudo Xmas / Break Up Party 
 
December 16th – January 19th iJudo Closed 
 
January 20th         Monday iJudo Re-Opens 
 
JUDO SUITS 
We will be getting in a new batch of suits in coming weeks. Please let Dennis know if you are wanting a new 
suit to ensure we get enough in stock with correct sizing. If you have a suit that doesn’t have the iJC logo on it 
please let us know as we will ensure we get them done for you. 
 
Any questions please let us know. 
 
Regards, 
Dennis & Natalie 
iJudo Club 
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